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From: cerca@shaw.ca
Sent: Thursday, August 31, 2023 11:32 AM
To: Council
Cc: Rob Douglas
Subject: Request for support
Attachments: 23-08-29 CVNS Letter-NC-Blackley Trail draft.docx

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Dear Mayor and Council, 
Please find attached a joint letter by CERCA and the Cowichan Valley Naturalists asking for 
Council’s assistance in obtaining a permit from the Dike Inspector of FLNROD for our 
organizations to remove invasive broom from the North Fork dike trail at the Western Forest 
Products Site and to do some trail improvement. 
Looking forward to your positive response, 

Respectfully, 

Goetz Schuerholz 
__________________________________ 
Dr. Goetz Schuerholz 
Conservation Ecologist
Chair  

1069 Khenipsen Road 
Duncan BC, V9L 5L3 
Tel: (+1) 250 748 4878 
cerca@shaw.ca
‐ http://www.cowichanestuary.com/   

We gratefully acknowledge that we live, work & create on the unceded lands of the Malahat, Ts'uubaa-asatx, 
Quw'utsun, Halalt, Penelakut, Stz'uminus, & Lyackson Peoples. 

“We burn Carboniferous-era fossil fuels to melt Pleistocene-era ice to determine Anthropocene future climates"
(Robert Macfarlane) 


